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Little Eagle News
Week of : May 9th- May 13th

Monday 5.9- . NWEA Assessments (3rd-6th) Begin

Progress Reports go home for K-6 students

Tuesday 5.10- SJPII Art Show 6-7pm

Acadience Reading Assessment K-2 

Friday 5.13- Mass @ 9:00am- K,1st, 2nd, 5th, & 6th

Acadience Math Assessments K-2

NWEA Assessments End- Make-Ups Next Week

Looking Ahead:

5.13- Mother/ Son Night

5.16- Future Nurses of America Field Trip

5.17- Last SJPII Service Club Meeting 2:30-3:30

5.20- May Crowning- @9:00am Mass- Noon Dismissal 

for all students in Pre-K-6th.

5.23- PTO Dress Down Day

SJPII School Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:30AM to 3:30PM.

Students are tardy after 7:55 am each day. If arriving late, please come to the front office.

Lunch is $3.50 per day and money should be sent in an envelope with student's full name and grade.

We had a wonderful week showering our SJPII teachers 

with appreciation. Thank you for participating! 

Pre-K through 3rd grade enjoyed a wonderful field trip 

to Keystone Safari this past Wednesday! 4th Grade also 

enjoyed their field trip to Munnell Run Farms. Thank 

you to PTO for making this possible and all of you 

through your fundraising efforts!

I look forward to returning to the building tomorrow 

and seeing all the smiling faces of my students! I have 

missed them terribly. Thank you all for your continued 

prayers for my recovery, it is greatly appreciated. 

SJPII Book Fair Memo: The BOGO Book Fair has ended. Hopefully, you were able to 

grab some books for Summer Reading. A special thank you to Mrs. Shreves for organizing 

the sale.  Thank you for shopping and helping to support SJPII! Happy Reading!

SJPII Art Show- The SJPII Art Show will take place this Tuesday, May 10th from 6-7pm. 

Students in K-6 will have their artwork displayed around the school. Mrs. Coates and the 

students have been working hard completing their creations for display. Students and their 

families are welcome to walk through the hallways to view the artwork. We ask that you 

treat it just like you would an Art Gallery. We are blessed to have Mrs. Coates with us here 

at KCFS! Enjoy the show! Just a friendly reminder, no running in the hallways or gym. Feel 

free to come and view the SJPII Art Gallery anytime between 6-7pm. We look forward to 

seeing you there!

Friday, May 20th is a Make-Up Day and will be a NOON DISMISSAL. Please make sure 

to mark this on your calendar and make arrangements for a prompt pickup. Thank you!


